
 

 
 

 
June 22, 2022 
 
 
Subject: Speakman Drive Long-Term Care Homes – Sanitary Sewer Replacement and Improvement  
 
Dear residents,  
 
Last summer and fall, we let you know about Sanitary Sewer Replacement and Improvement work taking 
place on Hadwen Road and Speakman Drive. This work was necessary to increase capacity in the 
sanitary sewer system to accommodate the new long-term care homes on Speakman Drive, and upgrade 
the wastewater system capacity and reliability as part of the Region of Peel’s State of Good Repair 
program.  
 
On May 5, we shared with you that the remainder of work was resuming on May 9. The purpose of 
this notice is to let you know the work was delayed in May, and will now begin on June 23, 2022.  
 
Most of the sanitary sewer upgrade work has been completed, with the upgraded sanitary sewer in place 
and operational for several months. The work beginning this week includes concrete curb and sidewalk 
replacement (damaged areas only), landscaping and roadway asphalt. EllisDon does not anticipate any 
major excavation or road closures. All work will be completed with lane closures and traffic control 
flagging. It is expected to take three weeks to complete.  
 
Hours of Work  
The hours of work will take place from 7:00am - 7:00pm.  
 
Potential Impacts  

 For businesses in the area, there will be daytime lane closures where the work is taking place.  
There will be no driveway closures during the day, as asphalt paving and concrete repair of 
driveway approaches will be coordinated with the respective property owners. 

 For residential neighbours, there should be minimal impacts. The work taking place is located 
within the Sheridan Park business centre, so there should be no major noise impacts to residential 
neighbours. Similar to the start of the project, we ask that you please take alternate routes of travel, 
whenever possible, to avoid delays. Additionally, MiWay transit will not be affected. 

 
Questions? 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact EllisDon Senior Superintendent, Ryan Sutton 
at (416) 594-2195. Additionally, you are welcome to direct your questions to public.affairs@thp.ca. Thank 
you for your continued patience, cooperation and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
-Trillium Health Partners 
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